
 

August 6, 2023 
 

 
 

 
Morning Worship Service is available on Zoom  

ID #379 359 1831      Text pastor for password 

Church Office:   

618-833-6702                                                       

Monday – Friday      

 9:00 a.m. - 1:00 p.m. 

annanazsec@annanaz.com 

 

 

August Finance Team 
 

Carla Ramage 
Jessica Elkins 
Terry Wiseman 

ANNA CHURCH OF THE NAZARENE 
Pastor Randy Wright    

Cell Phone: 618-534-7103 
Email: rwwright55@gmail.com 

Media Today 
Projection: Verna Fuller      Sound: Jim Hammer 

 
 
 

 

Media August 13 
Projection:  Verna Fuller       Sound: Jason Elkins 

Donations 

SUNDAY  
Breakfast 9:00 AM 
Sunday School 9:30 AM 
Morning Worship  10:35 AM 
Evening Worship  6:00 PM 
  
WEDNESDAY  
Wednesday Worship Service 6:30 PM 
Youth Group  6:30 PM 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Kathy Modglin 
Patrick & April Shields 
Marva Wall 
Herman Wells 
Rhonda Hensley 
Belinda Flores 
Marsha Bittle                          
Brayden Stanley 
Curt Lyerla                

Jessica Pind 
Krissy Murphy 
Patrick Treece 
Richard Keeley 
John Stanley               
Phyllis Grisham 
Chris Brock 
Bob Kimber 
William Dixon Family 

Joann Satterfield 
Kevin Klump 
John Reeves 
Curly Ralls Family 
Betty Odun 
Rin Ray 
Phil Ray 
Sharon Gurley 
 

PRAYER REQUESTS 

Please feel free to call our  
Head Trustee, Ed Grisham 618-203-2252 

if you see something that needs to be repaired around the church. 

If you would like to be added to the special music                
schedule, please see Verna Fuller 

                

               7th Marshall Ramage 
 

10th Abigail Hinkle       

        

     
7th Jim & Tonya Hammer 

 

WOMEN’S MINISTRY PRAYER WALK 
Shannon Thompson, our Women’s Ministry Director 
Has organized a prayer walk for the ladies through                     

Anna Jr. High and Lincoln Schools 
 

SUNDAY - AUGUST 13 
Lunch at Don Sol’s after church 

Then head to the schools after lunch 
 

There is a sign-up sheet on the foyer table  
 

Ladies join us for this important                 
prayer walk as the students of                       

our community prepare                                    
to return to school 


